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City of El Paso Announces  
New Internship Cohort Project  
Internship Opportunities for UTEP Students 
El Paso, Texas—The City of El Paso is excited to announce a new Internship Cohort 
Project for the Fall of 2024 for undergraduate students from The University of Texas at 
El Paso who are seeking an opportunity to intern in select city departments. 
This inaugural internship cohort is intended to provide a holistic understanding of city 
government and its functions while the intern gets experience in the assigned department. 
Internship opportunities are made available for undergraduate students who are 
currently enrolled and in good academic standing. Students who have limited or no 
prior knowledge about municipal government can broaden their education and gain 
practical preparation for the real world through internships in various departments. It's 
not necessary for the student to be studying these fields in order to participate. 

• Economic Development 
• Human Resources 
• Capital Improvements (Projects) 
• Information Technology 

Interns will also have the opportunity to attend special programming such as 
department presentations where they will learn about other city departments. 
Interested individuals need to be qualified as follows: 

• Capital Improvement Projects: Applicants should have a good understanding 
of Microsoft Suite and an educational background in Engineering. 

• Human Resources: Applicants should have an educational background in 
Business Administration, analytical and computer skills, as well as an interest in 
public service. 

• Information Technology: Applicants should have experience in programming, 
software development, software engineering, systems engineering, or other 
engineering educational background.  

• Economic Development: Applicants should have experience in data and 
business analysis, public administration, or marketing. 

Deadline to apply is Friday, Aug. 2, 2024.  
Apply at Undergraduate Intern | Job Details tab | Career Pages (governmentjobs.com) 
and include “Internship Cohort” in the Objective section to be considered for this 
internship cohort. 
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